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Statewide Email 

DATE:   October 12, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO:   Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via:      Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Request for Information on Industry Certification Reporting 

Colleagues:  

Industry certification data reporting is a critical component of indicators for the career and technical 
education (CTE) audit and Perkins V accountability measures.  The Florida Department of Education is 
seeking additional information from Florida College System administrators to help in the development 
of reporting guidance.   

A survey is available at the following link:   https://www.research.net/r/IndustryCertReporting 

Both Management Information System (MIS) coordinators (reports coordinators) and workforce 
education administrators are welcome to respond separately to this survey for their institution.  For 
your convenience, a copy of the survey questions is attached (note that the actual survey will have skip 
logic); however, responses must be submitted using the survey link above.  A response to the survey is 
requested by October 30, 2020. 

Should you have any questions, please email Tara Goodman at tara.goodman@fldoe.org. 

Regards, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
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Florida Department of Education 
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